CLASC Breaking News 10-30-15

BREAKING NEWS!!

1. Single male needed for the Snowmass trip, Jan 9-16, 2016

2. 1-45 closure this weekend

3. Web page Calendar now working with Internet Explorer 11. (It’s spooky magic!)
4. Fall Back! Don’t forget to set your clock back Saturday night.

1. Single male needed for the CLASC Snowmass trip Jan 9 — 16

Due to an unexpected cancellation we have an opening for one single male on our Snowmass trip (TSC Traditional) from
Jan 9 - 16, 2016. Join co-leaders Doodie Taylor and Dallas Ives plus 17 of your other CLASC friends for a great trip. We
will be flying from Hobby to Denver on Southwest and busing from there. Lodging is in the Interlude 2-bedroom ski-
in/ski-out condos on the Snowmass slopes. See the attached flyer for details and prices.

If interested email Doodie dejtaylor@comcast.net and Dallas iveskd@comcast.net for more information, or call Dallas
at 281-532-1100.

2. Total closure of 1-45 southbound from FM2351 to Bay Area Blvd this weekend.

The southbound lanes will be closed continuously from 8:00 pm Friday, Oct 30, until 5:00 am Monday, Nov 2. The
closure could have a significant impact on traffic in the Houston metropolitan area. All closures are subject to
cancellation due to adverse weather. For information, call the Public Information Office at (713) 802-5076

Be Safe!
Gayle



